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your Credit Card should be, too!
................Life’s Rewarding

Platinum Rewards VISA Credit Card
APR* until December 2016

introductory%1.99

*The promotional rate of 1.99% APR is valid on new HSCU VISA Platinum Rewards Credit Cards for all activity 
(purchases, balance transfers, and cash advances) completed during the promotional period and that rate will 
remain in effect on that promotional period activity through the final billing cycle of December 2016, at which 
point the balances on that promotional period activity will convert to the standard card rate - see credit union 
for details. Promotional offer good from 5/1/16 - 12/1/16. APR = Annual Percentage Rate. FEDERALLY INSURED BY NCUA
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New Branch 
coming soon to 
Alexander City!
We are thrilled to announce that 
Heritage South Credit Union  will 
be adding a fifth branch to the 
community of Alexander City, AL. 
Property has been purchased on 
Hwy 280 and soon we will break 
ground to begin building a state 
of the art facility designed to 
meet all of your needs.

We cannot wait to serve this 
community and become the 
premier financial institution. 

Encourage your friends and 
family make the switch TODAY to 
Heritage South Credit Union. We 
promise they won’t regret it!
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Want to save 
time and money?
Signing up for Bill Pay could save 
you up to $50.00 per year on 
postage and checks alone! 

This free service is easy to use 
through online banking and our 
MobileTeller App. Once you’ve set 
up your Bill Pay account, you can 
easily and securely pay anyone 
you want - anytime, anywhere 
and right from your smartphone 
or tablet. 

All it takes is a few clicks and you 
are on your way. No more trips to 
the post office!

To get started, simply log in to 
your online banking account 
on NetTeller and select the Bill 
Pay tab to access the enrollment 
form. 

Simplify your life with Bill Pay!

2016 Claude Sawyer Memorial 
Scholarship Recipient:

Allison Bearden, Hope Christian
Heritage South is proud to announce the recipient of the 

Claude Sawyer Memorial Scholarship is Allison Bearden, High 
School Senior at Hope Christian School.

Allison attended Sylacauga City schools until the 10th grade, 
then attended Hope Christian School for 11th-12th grade. 

She attends Childersburg Church of God where her father is 
the pastor and she plays the paino as well as leads the drama 

team. Allison was named Valedictorian of her senior class 
and won the President’s Volunteer award and the Academic 

Excellence award. She plans to attend the University 
of Montevallo in the fall and major in Graphic Design. 

Congratulations Allison!

*Terms & Restrictions apply. See credit union for details.



Hello Everyone,

As most of you know, June 17th, 2016, marked the last day of my 
remarkable Credit Union career. Reaching the decision to retire was 
difficult; however, it slowly became clear to me that this time was simply right 
for me.

In the immediate future, I will be focusing on enjoying my family, involving 
myself in the construction of my new home in Hartford, Alabama, and looking 
forward to whatever is in store for me in my life’s next chapter.

To my Sylacauga, Alabama credit union members and friends: Thank you for 
welcoming me to your community over twenty years ago. I have grown to 
love and respect the community and its people. I wish continued growth and 
prosperity for all.

To all of the wonderful people whom I have had the opportunity to work with 
- Thank You. We have certainly seen change; growing from seven employees in 
1995 to over forty plus today. Your care for our members and always putting 
them first is what sets Heritage South Credit Union above all others. I am proud 
to call each and every one of you my friend.

To the membership: Thank you for your continued support through many 
industry changes over the years. Your support has provided the foundation 
to grow Heritage South Credit Union from a single sponsor to a thriving 
community chartered credit union serving over 10,000 members with $115 
million assets.

To all: The time shared, friendships forged, and all the incredible successes 
which we have enjoyed have been an extraordinary part of my life. I am very 
proud of what we have achieved!

Take care.

Daphne Harrell
Former Chief Executive Officer
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We Raised $25,883 for the American
Heart Association!

Together with ACIPCO FCU and Guardian Credit Union, we were able to exceed our goal of $25,000 donated to the 
American Heart Association. Thank you to everyone who donated, bought a T-shirt, or purchased raffle tickets and hearts in 

our lobbies. Thanks to you, we did it! One step closer to fighting Heart Disease!

Check out some photos below of some of our staff at the 
Birmingham Heart Walk in Uptown Birmingham on June 11, 2016:

Kids Blast 2016 was a BLAST!
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HOLIDAY CLOSINGS

REPORT CARD REWARDS
Heritage South will reward your good student by 

depositing money into your child’s Kids Club 
account when you bring in his or her most 
recent report card. We will deposit money 
based on the number of ‘A’s and ‘B’s (or 
comparable if a different grade scale is 

used). EACH ‘A’ will earn $2 and each “B” will 
earn $1. All of the details can be found on our 

website at myhscu.com/kidsclub.

Independence Day July 4

Labor Day September 5
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MobileTeller App
Convenient. Free.

Mobile Deposit. Bill Pay.
For your on the go needs.

Download today!


